CDMX

CIUDAD DE MEXICO
Mexico City, October 30, 2018

REPORTING TEAM
United Nations Global Compact
New York City, United States

Dear UN Global Compact Reporting Team,

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief
executive statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions
in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to a careful analysis regarding the
2010 submitted project “Bicycle Mobility Strategy of Mexico City” and the Global Compact scheme
characteristics where we concluded that the project does not align to the Global Compact purposes.

The Bicycle Mobility Strategy of Mexico City is a policy instrument created by the City's Ministry of
Environment in order to promote the use of bicycle through infrastructure, education and a public
bicycle system. It is not a corporation or a government body. It is a policy instrument. Instead, we
have found that the public bicycle sharing system of Mexico City’s Government, ECOBICI, would fit
properly into the expectations and defined purposes of the Global Compact, thus, we would like to
propose submitting ECOBICI's to the compact in place of the previously submitted project “Bicycle
Mobility Strategy of Mexico City”.

Hoping that we can keep participating in the UN Global Compact with the proposed changes, | send
you my best regards.

Yours Sincerely,

MARTHA PATRICI RVAEZ GARCIA
Coordinator of Foreign Affairs

Ministry of Environment
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